
Highlights of President Sirleaf’s Daily Activities 

Friday, June 20, 2014 

 

President Sirleaf Meets with U.S. Deputy Secretary of State 

President Ellen Johnson Sirleaf received in audience the United States Deputy Secretary of State 

for Management and Resources Heather Higginbottom during a courtesy call on Friday, June 

20, 2014. 

Deputy Secretary Higginbottom arrived in Liberia June 19 for a two-day official visit on the last 

leg of a three-nation African tour that included stops in Senegal and Kenya. 

President Sirleaf Meets with Chinese Delegation and ACET 

 


